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6th November 2024
Dear Parents / Carers

St Leonard’s have an exciting opportunity to take our Year one to Sunderland Ski Slope again this year to participate in snowtubing; followed by hot chocolate and a meeting with Santa afterwards. 

The Trip will take place during school time on December 2nd and we ask that you send your child to school dressed in warm clothing with a hat, scarf and gloves for there protection. 
We are asking parents for a voluntary contribution for this trip of £5.00 per child to go towards the cost of the transport. If you are able to make a contribution, please can you make your donation via ParentPay.     
Please complete and return the form below by no later than 3.30 pm on Tuesday 27th November
Yours Sincerely,
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Mrs Dionne Dunn

Headteacher
(-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

I consent for my Child(ren) to attend the Snowtubing at Sunderland Ski Slope
Names of Child(ren): __________________________________​​​

Year Groups_____________________

Signed: ​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​ ​​​​​​​​____________________________________
Name:
________________
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